
PCARC Meeting Minutes 
April 12th, 2024 

  
Opening 
  
A meeting of the Perry County Amateur Radio Club was held on this date at Duncannon EMS building. 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01pm by Matthew Morrison. 
  
Approval of Minutes 
  
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 
  
Reports 
  
The treasurer’s report was read. 
  
Old Business 
  
Banner was shown by Matthew and approved. The next meeting will be held on the second Thursday of 
the month. 
  
EMA: 
  
The last meeting for EMA was cancelled. 
  
Perry County Fair: 
  
Sam hasn’t gotten any information. A letter was sent and no one responded. 
  
Fox Hunt: 
  
The fox hunt was originally supposed to be in May, but it could be pushed to June if it takes too long to 
be approved. 
  
New Business 
  
It was suggested that we focus a little more on GMRS and FRS because it is easier and might get people 
interested in ham radio. 
  
Field day: 
  
Last we checked; Mark still plans to host field day like last year. 
  
  
JD made motion to order checks, Tom seconded. 
  
  
Open Discussion 



  
Ron commented should see about having a spot set up in a building at the Perry County Fair. We would 
have advantages. The buildings get locked up at night so we wouldn’t need people to tear down 
equipment. It is however more expensive. 
  
  
It was decided that we should attempt to advertise for the fox hunt. We could get attenuator kits and 
build them at the next meeting. 
  
Adjournment 
  
Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by JD. Motion seconded by Matthew. 
Meeting adjourned at 9:30pm. 
  
  
I declare that the above statements are true and accurate to the best of my knowledge, information, 
and belief.  
  
Signed ______________________________ 
Nicholas Morrison, secretary 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 


